
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER January 17th, 2020 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Parents, Guardians, & Students,  

After today, we will be half-way through our MP 2           

Quarterly Assessments.  Please remember that there is no 

school for students on Monday.   

Our 8th-grade students received their individual score     

reports this week from the PSAT exam that they took in the 

fall.  Ms. Spataro, our 8th grade guidance counselor who is 

filling in for Mrs. Gesell, visited the classes to review the 

score reports with the students. 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter @HHJrAviators 

Enjoy your weekend! 

- Mr. Mastropietro 

 

 

IMPORTANT  UPCOMING DATES: 

Quarterly Schedule (Dismissal at 12:00 p.m.) 

January 20th: No School for Students 

January 21st: Periods 3 & 4  

January 22nd: Periods 1 & 2 

January 23rd: End of Marking Period 2 

January 23rd: MS Video Game Night 

January 29th: MS Spelling Bee 

January 31st: Heroes and Cool Kids (Grade 6) 
 

 

 

Our Junior Aviators in action this 

week!  We are So proud of all of their 

hard work each and every day. 


